
From: Craig Ziegler 

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

Please fix the current overdraft banking fee, it is completely unfair and 
banks, as usual, are taking advantage of it and us. We should be given a choice 
to opt in and / or out and there should be reasonable, proportionate fee 
limits. For instance I shouldn't be charged $35 by BoA for a $10 overdraft. 
Thanks for your consideration, I know you're very busy right now.


